
 

Sunshine Kids McMurray Location 

OK May flowers!! Where are you?? Because the amount of rain 

that April gave us….you should be everywhere!!! Hopefully we 

are on to brighter days so we can get these kiddos outside more! 

Warmer weather means more time outside, water days, etc! Keep 

your eyes open for updates of fun activities throughout the 

center via Brightwheel.  

Some fun things we have going on this month- 

Monday, 5/6 we are going to celebrate Cinco de Mayo a day late 

and have a taco party for lunch.  

Friday, 5/10 we will be having our annual Muffins for Mom to 

celebrate Mothers Day. So mommas, please give yourself an extra 

minute in the morning at drop off to share a muffin with your 

little one.  

It is time for my wonderful team to get some love!!! Teacher 

Appreciation Week is 5/6-5/10!!!!  

Monday, 5/20 Lifetouch picture day. If you have a preschool 

graduate this year, they will be offering the cap and gown 

pictures this year as well. Forms coming home soon!  

I still have a few Sarris candy bars left. If you are interested in 

grabbing some still for the $1 price, stop by to see me!!  

Canon Mac kiddos LAST DAY OF SCHOOL Friday, 5/31!!  

Lastly, Sunshine Kids will be closed on Monday, May 27th in honor 

of Memorial Day!  

We hope everyone has a safe, fun and happy “unofficial” start to 

SUMMER!!!!!! 


